
September 3, 2020 

Dear Families,  

 

 After the announcement on Monday (8/31/20) from USDA extending the 
Summer Food Service Program I wanted to inform all student families that 
effective September 1, 2020 school meals will be available to anyone 18 
years and younger at no cost.  The extension will go thru the end of the 
calendar year December 31, 2020.  Any previously charged September 
meals will be credited back by the end of the week.   
 
Geneseo Food Service will continue to provide meals for students.  All children under 
the age of 18 may continue to receive free “grab and go” meals at one of six locations 
across the district. This will also include any on site students (such as SAFE).  Meals will 
continue to be distributed daily at the below listed locations and times.   

 
Both breakfast and lunches will be distributed daily: 

 GHS - South Drive by concert hall - stop at clear door (7:30 – 8:30am) 
 Brunch House Restaurant next to Willow Haven court (7:00 – 7:15am) 
 Country Store off Wolf Road (7:30 – 7:45am) 
 Millikin - Front drive pick-up at the Co-Lab doors (7:30 – 8:30am) 
 Level Acres (Church lot 7:00 – 7:15 am) 

 Atkinson Park (7:35 – 7:50am) 

 
We would like to ask that you still please Pre-Order meals so we will be sure to have 
the proper amount at your designated pick-up location without over producing.   

 
There will be a Pre-Order sign up on the Food Service webpage where you can sign up 
for what days you would like to participate (https://forms.gle/pC98nkwe95iJN1RF6 ). 
Meals will be delivered to the above listed locations daily.  

 If you plan to pick up meals the same days each week you can place your order 
once.   

 If pick-ups will vary week to week you may register each weekend for the following 
weeks meals.   

Sign up deadline will be 8:00 am on Monday mornings for Tuesday – Friday of that 
week & the following Monday.  

A menu will be posted on the Food Service website as well. We will follow the existing 
menus through the rest of September with possible slight modification due to the meal 
pattern change.   

 
NOTE: 

If you have a student that currently has a food allergy and they plan to participate in 
the meal distribution, please call the Food Service Office at 309-945-0414 and let us 
know your child’s name and what site they will pick up at so we can be sure to have an 
appropriate meal available. 

 

https://forms.gle/pC98nkwe95iJN1RF6

